
Dear WVBC Family, 

Thank you for helping us promote this year’s Mountain State Mission Offering. This is one of our 
most important offerings, as 100% of your donation stays within West Virginia to support the mission 
and ministries of our WVBC family. 

This year’s emphasis is: Intentionally Engaging Communities for Christ. Within that emphasis, we 
have several ministry priorities: 
 - Intentionally developing the next generation of leaders  
 - Intentionally planting churches and microchurches to reach the unreached 
 - Intentionally helping churches better engage their communities 
 - Intentionally equipping parents and grandparents to better disciple their families 
 - Intentionally mobilizing our WVBC family to go to the ends of the earth  

As we do Christ’s work together this year, would you be intentional about prioritizing this offering? 

Several resources have been included in this packet and are available on our website. We are also 
happy to provide you with customized resources (such as bulletin inserts, newsletter articles, 
PowerPoint slides, etc.) that fit the ministry needs of your church. If there is anything specific that 
you need, just contact me at 304-615-4073 or at todd@wvbc.org. 

Thank you for being part of the WVBC 
family! 

 

Your fellow rope holder, 

 

 

 
Todd McClure, 

 


